
Dear parents, dear students, dear sponsors, 

Our support association was founded in 1993 by committed parents and teachers of the 
Gustav-Hertz-Gymnasium. Since then, our goal has been to support school life materially and 
morally, for example, by organizing school activities, financing larger purchases, and 
providing financial support for projects and attendance at cultural events. 

The projects of the association are promoted and supported in close collaboration with the 
teaching staff and students. This ensures that pedagogically meaningful initiatives are 
realized. By becoming a member of our support association, you also support the school 
community and contribute to maintaining the Gustav-Hertz-Gymnasium as an attractive 
educational institution in the future. 

Become a member too! This shows that you care about education and the future prospects of 
young people. Membership is a great way to get involved in an important cause. All work of 
the association's board is done on a volunteer basis, so that the funds collected benefit 
exclusively the students of the Gustav-Hertz-Gymnasium. 

The association currently has 165 members, with about 625 students and 55 teachers at the 
school. Only with your support can the association finance new projects. 

In recent years, we have been able to support many projects, such as: 

 the lighting system for the school auditorium, 
 projectors and laptops, 
 the digital grade book, 
 the digital class register, 
 better design of the school building with seating areas, 
 prizes for school competitions, 
 grants for excursions, especially the orientation trip for 5th graders, ski trips and other 

school outings, 
 the all-day activities of "Hertz-Zeit." 

With only €30 in annual membership fees, you can support our work and thus the equipment 
and activities of the school. You are also welcome to seek active involvement on the board. 

Support us - support the support association - support your children! 

More members = more possibilities = new ideas. 

Sincerely, 

The board of the support association of the Gustav-Hertz-Gymmnasium 

 

 

 


